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PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
To update the Committee with a summary of progress on recent complaints of alleged 
breach of the Code of Conduct. 
 

This report is public  

 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS  
 
(1) That the report be noted. 
 
 
1.0 Introduction 
 
1.1 The Committee regularly receives update reports on allegations of breach of the 

Code of Conduct, and the latest summary is attached to this report.  
 
2.0 Details 
 
2.1 At its last meeting in October 2011, the Committee received a summary of 

complaints, and noted that at that time there was just one ongoing complaint which 
had been referred to the Monitoring Officer for other action.  The attached table 
summarises the conclusion of that matter, and also summarises two further 
complaints which have been received since the October meeting.   

 
3.0 Details of Consultation  
 
3.1 There has been no consultation. 
 
4.0 Options and Options Analysis (including risk assessment) 
 
4.1 The overview of complaints is for noting.   
 
 

CONCLUSION OF IMPACT ASSESSMENT 
(including Diversity, Human Rights, Community Safety, Sustainability and Rural 
Proofing) 



 
None arising from this report. 
 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 
 
None directly arising from this report. 
 

SECTION 151 OFFICER’S COMMENTS 
 
The Section 151 Officer has been consulted and has no further comments. 
 

LEGAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
None directly arising from this report. 
 

MONITORING OFFICER’S COMMENTS 
 
The report has been prepared by the Monitoring Officer in her capacity as adviser to the 
Standards Committee. 
 

BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 
None 
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Telephone:  01524 582025 
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